
Wednesday, May 2nd
6:00 pm Nursery     
Registration

Beetle Bailey

Birth-14 months

Margaret Graham and Abigail Moore

1 year olds

Glennie Byrd and Susan Jacksland 

2 year olds 

Steve and Tracey Hodges

3 year olds

Stephanie Jenkins

and Lisa Montgomery 

Sunday, May 6th
10:15 am Nursery     
Registration

Sandy McLemore

Birth-6 months

Jeff  and Chris Neuber

7-14 months

Sharon Gunn and Beverly Walrath

1 year olds

Rickey and Stephanie Palmore

2 year olds

Chris and Ronica Grant

3 year olds

Brenda Stevens and Luke Easley

Seeds of Grace    
Chris and Valerie Urnis

Michael and Ashley Adams

Grow In Grace
Tracey Maggard

 Parker and Megan Crosby

Emergency Pager 
Sharon Williams

Greeters 
Jon and Elaine Toxey
Jeff  and Margie Morris
Steve and Lise Price
Parker Crosby
Missy Atchison

Information Desk
Pat Havard and Tip Fallon

Saturday, May 5th

Ushers 
Steve Price
Jeff  Neuber
Rickey Palmore
Ray Parris
L.D. Schmidt
Mike Wethington

May

No Set-Up Needed

week of  04/22/2018 

All Music and Lyrics Used by Permission: CCLI#1431081

YTD Received
$501,077.41

Weekly Received
$21,268.69

Glenn Graham, Pastor
ggraham@eastmemorial.org

Jeremy Moore, Minister of Music and Families
jmoore@eastmemorial.org

Bryan Easley, Administrator of EMCA
beasley@eastmemorial.org

Dave McLemore, Treasurer
dmclemore@eastmemorial.org

Stephanie Jenkins, Office Manager
sjenkins@eastmemorial.org

D’Aun Meherg, Ministry Assistant
dmeherg@eastmemorial.org

Linda Harrison, Music Assistant
lkharrison@eastmemorial.org

Terrie Morgan, Orchestra Director 
tmorgan@eastmemorial.org

Lisa Montgomery, EMBC Preschool Director 
lmontgomery@eastmemorial.org

EMBC STAFF
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April 29th
SUN

9:15 am
10:30 am
10:30 am
11:00 am
4:15 pm
5:30 pm
5:30 pm

TUES 
     7:00 am

6:00 pm

WED
5:00 pm
6:15 pm 
6:20 pm
6:20 pm
7:30 pm

THUR
10:30 am
11:30 am 
12:00 pm 
6:00 pm

FRI
6:00 pm
6:30 pm

SAT
1:00 pm

Fellowship Groups
Worship
Seeds of  Grace (3-4 year olds)
Grow in Grace (K5-3rd grade)
Resound Choir
Children’s Choir
Worship

Men’s Breakfast and Bible Study
Precepts Bible Study

Wednesday Night Supper
AWANA
Prayer Service and Bible Study
Student Worship
Choir/Orchestra Rehearsal

Senior Adult Choir
Senior Adult Luncheon 
EMCA Red Cross Blood Drive
Bridal Shower Honoring Randi Biggs 

EMCA School Play – The Wizard of  OZ
GraceLife Potluck Fellowship

EMCA School Play – The Wizard of  OZ 

Week of

Wednesday, May 2nd – $6.50 per plate
 

Bar-B-Q Sandwiches
French Fries
Baked Beans

Cole Slaw
Banana Pudding

Drink

Name: ___________________________   # of plates ________
Permanent _______  Weekly _______

(Note: Reservations will be helpful to know how much to prepare.)

Even if you have been on the permanent list in the past, notate if you wish to be 
on the permanent or weekly supper list.  

Please place reservation form in the off ering plate or call the church offi  ce
at 365-7500 by noon on Tuesday.

Wednesday Night Supper



We Need You!!
We need many VBS teachers, helpers and craft workers. Stop by the welcome desk and 
talk to us about how you can help. You can also fi nd us on Facebook at EMBC VBS Time Lab. 
Contact Margaret Graham at 334-414-3673.

VBS SHIRTS! $10 each
Dri-fi t polyester material, not cotton tees.  Kid sizes XS-XL (size 4-20). Adult sizes XS-4X. Must 
have payment and order by May 20th. These shirts are EMBC Bible School shirt for the 
near future. They can be worn in future year’s VBS and passed down to younger siblings. Stop by 
the VBS table in the lobby to place your order.

VBS Needs
We are in great need of  10.5 oz. (small) soup/rotel cans! Please wash and remove the label 
from the can. Also, raid your workbench, junk drawer and craft supplies for nuts, bolts, 
springs, hooks, large washers, wire nuts, picture hangers, rubber gaskets, old keys, 
ribbon & mini pom poms, anything that could be used to make a face. Make sure the 
item doesn’t have sharp or rough edges. Place items in the lime green tote in the church lobby. If  
you have any questions, please call the church offi ce at 334-365-7500.

Craft Supplies
Please return the item you purchased to the church on or before Sunday, May 6th. A lime green 
tote is located in the church lobby. If  you have any questions, please contact D’Aun Meherg at 
334-549-1700.

VBS 2018

June 11th-15th

Save The Date         Children’s Ministry
Children’s Choir K4-6th grade
Sundays from 5:30 – 6:30 pm in the Fellowship Hall
Children are a blessing to our church family and need to be taught the importance in song. 
All children in K4 – 6th grade are encouraged to join us!

AWANA Clubs (3 years – 6th grade)
Wednesdays at 6:15 pm in the Fellowship Hall and 200 Hallway
Kids – don’t forget to bring your bible and wear your uniform!

Awana Store
Wednesday, May 9th
On Wednesday, May 9th we will have our Awana Store. Awana Clubbers work hard all year 
studying and learning God’s Word. During the year, they are rewarded for the number of  
verses they have memorized and earn Awana bucks to spend at the store.

Centrikid Camp at Shocco Springs (3rd-6th grade)
July 13th – 15th Cost $210
The theme at this year’s camp is Blueprint: God’s Design! Our kids will be learning how they 
are His workmanship and created in His image. God’s blueprint shows us that we are truly 
loved, completely forgiven, and prepared for a purpose to share the gospel. The balance of  
$160 is due NLT June 17th.

         Men’s Ministry
 
Men’s Breakfast And Bible Study
Tuesdays At Shoney’s 
Join us for breakfast at 7:00 am and bible study beginning at 7:30 am.

        Women’s Ministry
Precept Women’s Bible Study
Tuesdays from 6:00 – 8:00 pm in the Student Center
The Sunday and Monday studys are completed for this session. For more information, 
contact Sara Hollon at 334-224-3834 or smhollon375@charter.net.

GirlTime
Tuesday, May 8th from 9:30-11:30 am at Cracker Barrel in Prattville
Join us for breakfast and feel free to bring your little ones. No childcare available. For more 
info, contact Margaret Graham at 334-414-3673 or check the EMBC GirlTime Facebook 
page.

Ladies’ Shopping Trip
November 9th – 11th
Silver Sands Premium Outlet, Destin
Don’t miss the fun! Join us for the beach, outlets and fellowship! Only $20 to hold your spot; 
space is limited! Final payments are due in October. For more information, contact Amanda 
Lima at 334-414-3675.

        Senior Adult Ministry 
Senior Adult Choir
Thursday, May 3rd at 10:30 am in the Student Center

Senior Adult  Luncheon
Thursday, May 3rd at 11:30 am in the Student Center
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East Memorial Outdoors
Do you love the outdoors - things like hunting, fi shing, and camping? This is a ministry that 
can impact God’s Kingdom forever by reaching the lost through His creation. If  you are 
interested in this ministry, please contact Ashley Miller at 256-616-6545.
“Now therefore, please take your weapons, your quiver and your bow, and go out to 
the fi eld and hunt game for me.” Genesis 27:3 NKJV

        Prayer Ministry
EMBC Prayer Ministry – In His Presence
“If  you need wisdom or guidance today, begin with God. Start by asking Him to direct your thoughts 

and your steps. I live in the spirit of  prayer… And the answers are always coming.”
-George Müller

If  you are interested in becoming a part of  this ministry,
call the church offi ce at 334-365-7500.

        Missions Ministry
2018 Mission Trip
Natal, Brazil – July 12th – 21st
Please be in prayer for the Brazil mission trip and how you can participate in supporting our 
mission team! We need your help with fundraisers! Please contact Amanda Lima at 334-414-3675.

        Student Ministry
Resound Choir
Sundays at 4:15 pm in the Fellowship Hall
Grades 7-12 are invited to participate in our Student Ministry Choir.

WELCOME

Altar Flowers
The beautiful fl owers are placed in honor of  Jim and Sue O’Quinn in celebration of  their 
marriage.

Congratulations
Congratulations to Nick and Ashley Howell on the birth of  their son, Logan Lawrence 
Howell, born April 18th, weighing 7 lbs, 1 oz. Proud grandparents are Mel and Pam Welsh.

EMCA Beta Club Sponsored Red Cross Blood Drive
Thursday, May 3rd from 10:30 am – 3:30 pm
The Beta Club is sponsoring this blood drive in honor of  our own Coach Lambert. New and 
repeat donors are encouraged to attend. Walk-ins are welcome. All participation is appreciated. 
Come help save lives by giving blood!

Bridal Shower Honoring Randi Biggs
Thursday, May 3rd from 6:00 – 7:30 pm in the Fellowship Hall
They are registered at Belk, Target and Bed Bath & Beyond.

Baby/Child Dedication
Sunday, May 13th
If  you would like to participate in this special dedication service, call the church offi ce at 334-
365-7500 or email Stephanie at sjenkins@eastmemorial.org. Please provide your child’s full 
name and date of  birth.

Attention 2018 High School and College Seniors
On May 20th, we will recognize the high school and college graduates. There will also be an 
insert for Seniors in the Sunday bulletin. We need a Senior picture along with your full name 
and school from which you are graduating no later than Sunday, May 13th. Please email 
info and your picture to sjenkins@eastmemorial.org. 

“Night of Praise” Brazil Mission Trip Fundraiser
Sunday, May 6th at 5:30 pm
Please come and support our Brazil mission team! Heaven’s Harmony will be singing for us 
as we fellowship together. We will have concessions available for purchase and a love offering 
will be taken.

Everything Sale Mission Fundraiser
Saturday, June 2nd from 6:30-10:30 am
Help us raise funds for the Brazil mission trip!  From direct sales, handmade crafts, fl oral 
arrangements, custom signs, yard sale items to fresh produce, everything is welcome! Rent 
your space for $50 and keep your proceeds!! Concessions and t-shirts will also be available for 
purchase. For more information, contact Margaret Graham at 334-414-3673 or Amanda Lima 
at 334-414-3675

WELCOME
We are delighted that God has led you here today and our hope is 
that you felt God’s presence from the moment you arrived. This 
is God’s church – a fellowship of believers from various walks of 
life, bound together by our common faith in Jesus Christ as the 
only hope for man.  May every experience you have at EMBC 
today honor our Lord and His gifts of grace, love and mercy!

TO EAST MEMORIAL BAPTIST CHURCH


